
 

MINUTES OF INGHAM PARISH COUNCIL 26th JANUARY 2022 at INGHAM VILLAGE HALL 

Present:  Mr. J Deane, Mr. F Piggin, Mrs S Bush, Mr. C Pestell, Mrs. M Bennett and Ms L Shires 
(NNDC) 

Apologies:  Ms W Stanger (Clerk), Mr R Price (NCC), Mr D Ames. Mr M Burdett  

Minutes of 29th November, 2021 Parish Council meeting 

These were proposed by Mr. Piggin and seconded by Mrs Bush and agreed 

Matters Arising  None. 

Correspondence:  All circulated by email.   

Thanks go to Richard Price for his endeavours on behalf of the Parish Council to obtain funding for a 
cycle path from Stalham to Ingham.  The history of this proposal was explained and discussed and, in 
the light of increased levels of traffic on the Stalham to Ingham road and the government’s aim to 
increase cycling, this project is now even more important. 

Finance:  No matters raised. 

Planning:   

Woodbine Cottage, Sydney Street, PF/21/3344 

38 Goose Lane, PF/22/0159   Mr Piggin declared an interest and took no part in the discussion.       
No Objections. 

Ms Shires was asked how conditions on planning decisions were enforced. 

Any Other Business 

The lack of main drains in parts of the village was discussed.  The parish council would like Anglia 
Water to install more main drains but understand that these are expensive and long term projects.  
More discussion needed.  Keep under review. 

The Ordnance Survey map on the board near the church needs cleaning. 

The pond in Calthorpe Street was discussed. 

Parking by the church was discussed. 

Ms Shires gave her report from NNDC. 

Public Question Time:   None 

Date of next meeting:  30th March 2022 7.20pm Ingham Village Hall 

 


